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February 3, 2016

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Quotes for Underwater Bridge Inspection, QO-16-2

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the February 3, 2016, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to open
quotes for Underwater Bridge Inspection, QO-16-2. City Clerk reported having received
three envelopes. Same were opened, read out loud, and are as follows:

Total Base Bid

Ayres Associates, Eau Claire $ 7,000.00
Collins Engineers, Milwaukee S 6,800.00
Westbrook Associated Engineers, Spring Green $6,750.00

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public
Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON
Secretary Board of Public Works
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Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
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